

Atlantic Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Miss Heppell - Principal of Primary Mrs Bishop - Principal of Secondary Maritime House Southwell Business Park Portland, Dorset, DT5 2NA

Tel: 01305 820262 Email: Office@atlantic-aspirations.org

www.atlantic-aspirations.org

26th May 2023

RE: Primary Sports Day 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

On Thursday 22nd June, we are very excited to invite you to our Atlantic Primary Sports Day!

This is a whole-day event in which parents will be invited to watch their child/children at **selected times** throughout the day. The day will be broken up into three parts: Team Games, Sports Quiz and Traditional Sports Day Events - with the whole-school coming together for races from 2:15pm (including parent/carer races!)

If you have several children at Atlantic, the format of the day allows you to see them perform individually and not be torn between who to watch!

Parents are invited to watch the Traditional Sports Day Events only and then the races at the end of the day - timings are below.

Reception, Yr1, Yr2, Ipm to 2:15pm and whole-school races from 2:15 pm to 3pm
Yr3 and Yr4, I0:45 am - 12 pm and whole-school races from 2:15 pm to 3pm
Yr5 and Yr6, 9am - 10:15am and whole-school races from from 2:15 pm to 3pm

We respectfully request you leave the sports field after the Traditional Sports Day Events and return for the whole-school races should you wish. (exception is Reception, YrI and 2 parents as this is straight afterwards)

On the day, please send your child to school in their full P.E kit with a sun hat, sun block and enough water to keep them hydrated throughout the day. The long-range weather forecast looks fine but in the event of rain, we will find an alternative date as soon as we can

A map and itinerary will be sent out nearer the time, and following parent feedback, we hope to make the route around the field flow

There will be a small selection of refreshments available to buy, supplied by our wonderful PTA and a toilet in the Gym building.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you and hearing you cheer on the day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C.E Russell - Primary P.E Coordinator









